
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 23, 2015 
 
 

House Higher Education, Innovation and Workforce Development 
Committee  
c/o Victoria Cox – Committee Administrator  
 
Chair Tobias Read, Vice Chair Joe Gallegos and members of the 
Committee – SEIU Local 503 represents 4500 classified support 
workers at the seven University Campuses and 55,000 members 
statewide who know that Higher Education and student success is 
an integral for all Oregonian families. 
 
We want to enthusiastically support HB 3308 - which looks to 
analyze underrepresented communities in higher education and 
directs the Higher Education Coordinating Commission to convene 
work group to make recommendations on how to address 
disparities in higher education among traditionally marginalized, 
underserved and underrepresented communities. 
 
Let us add that if we can be of any help on this effort - be sure to 
let us know.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Len Norwitz, Political Organizer 
SEIU Local 503 
PO Box 12159 
Salem, OR 97309 
NorwitzL@seiu503.org 

 


